Wildcat Newsletter

Week of August 14, 2023



Motivational Week by ASB and Staff/Thank You for Attending Back To School Night

Dear Parents and Guardians:

We are off to a great start this school year. Our ASB team members and staff cheered on our students this week. This week teachers reviewed practices and procedures with class and team building activities. We appreciate all the class and school donations. Our focus every school year is student achievement with engaging learning activities.

It was nice meeting many families at our Back To School Night. Please take some time this weekend to register for Rooms this school year. We will continue to communicate with emails, text, and voice messages.

Traffic is heavy for the first few weeks of school. Thank you for following the direction of our staff regarding drop off/pick up. Our main priority is student and school safety. Please use the crosswalks.

Our PTSO membership drive started this week. We need your help. Please support our PTSO for a reasonable membership of \$5.

Sincerely, Mrs. Porter

Other Important Flyers

Click these links:

Please read this important link.

Needs Assessment Opt Out letter.pdf

www.etiwandaschoolspiritwear.com

Upcoming Events and Information

- School breakfast and lunch are free of charge to all ESD students attending in-person instruction.
 No application required. We are not able to accept deliveries for GrubHub, DoorDash, Uber Eats and others. Thank you for your understanding. Please encourage your child to bring their student ID daily. This process helps us serve lunch quickly. Thank you for your support.
- August Lunch Menu
- August 7-25 iReady Testing
- August 16-AVID Popsicle Sales
- August 18-ASB Spirit Day Wildcat Pride
- August 21- Minimum Day and Launch of STEP IT UP Fundraiser